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12/10/2021  21:23:142021/4722/P COMMNT Caroline Hill for 

Kentish Town 

Road Action

Kentish Town Road Action objects to this application because, although the pole mounted antennas would be 

removed, the retained existing rooftop equipment cabinets are virtually the same height and are detrimental to 

the appearance of the immediate area. They add about two metres to the height of this five storey building and 

are disproportionate in height. They are visible and intrusive from the north of Kentish Town Road, and 

especially from the south of Fortess Road. They are visible and intrusive from properties on the other side of 

Kentish Town Road and Leverton Street, both of which are in the Kentish Town Conservation Area.

These ugly objects obstruct the skyline and we want them removed. They were erected without planning 

permission and for years the applicants have been trying to obstruct the due planning process to remove 

them.
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